Remington 700 Accidental Discharge

Discussion Thread

kesponse (Chris) 9/24,/2003 2:
Dear Mr. Overton,

we apologize, we do not have a previous email
address, we are forwarding your email to our
should be in contact with your scon. The nu
919-478-1648. Let us know if you have an ad
number we should call. Thank you for your g

7ted from y mail
Tt service Manager who
e listed is

Customer (Harold Overton)
several weeks ago I emailed you concerning &
Cfortunately) did not kill/injure anyone .
I explained that I had only recently dis
uncommon occurrence with this model ri
for repairing/replacing the trigger mg
concerning this. However, the 2-3 day
about twice that many woelks and I ha
company. Please provide this info.
that you would want to do ... ?7

fiThgton has a program
I asked tor dinformation
time has turned into
nything from your

would be something

Thank you.

Harold overton

Subject to Protective ms v. Remington
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